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          Item 11 
 
Proposed dates for future meetings and the work plan for the coming 
year 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 
 
To consider the dates of future meetings and the  work plan suggested in 
Appendix 1.   
 
2. Background  

2.1. The work of the Forum is considerable, complex  and involved. It is 
important that over the coming year it is planned in a logical and 
structured way. Attached is a suggested programme.  

2.2. The fact that an item is not on the plan does not preclude it from being 
added after this meeting through the wishes of the Forum  

2.3. It is expected that in the latter months of the plan a considerable 
number of items will be added to the work programme during the year.   

2.4 The draft work plan will be discussed at the Schools strategic meetings 
and the Governors Management Committee, any comments  will be 
brought back  to the Forum. 

3. Conclusion  

3.1  This is an initial draft document that members may like to comment on. 
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